
Hello Spring!  There is something about sunshine that just brings on the
smiles. Our recent Expo made me smile too - it was a tremendous
success!  THANK YOU to our Allied Members for exhibiting, our members
for attending and the oodles of volunteers who assisted with registration -
it takes a village!  My sincere thanks to the volunteers listed on page 4 - be
sure to check out the link for all the pictures from the Trade Expo -- many
thanks to KRR Photography & Creative who did an amazing job!

Restaurant Week is upon us - if you haven't signed up to participate, it's
not too late!  And, please make sure you mark your calendars to dine out
to support the local economy!  Check out the menus on
OceanCityRestaurantWeek.com. 

Finally, make plans to join us at the Carousel Oceanfront Resort on April
27th for Chef Jeremy's amazing menu! (see page 6)
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Welcome New
Members

ALLIED



Chesapeake Ghost Walks

Ecolab

ShellCon Ventures

Six Nix Enterprises



Mark Your Calendar









April 16-30
OC Restaurant Week



April 27

OCHMRA Installation of
Officers Dinner

at Carousel Resort



May 3
OC Tourism

Kick Off the Season Event 
Springfest Tent

Stay tuned for details!



https://oceancityrestaurantweek.com/
https://www.harfordbrewtours.com/
https://oceancityrestaurantweek.com/
https://oceancitymdassoc.weblinkconnect.com/atlas/events/april-2023-ochmra-networking-dinner-168/register
https://oceancitymdassoc.weblinkconnect.com/atlas/events/april-2023-ochmra-networking-dinner-168/register
https://oceancitymdassoc.weblinkconnect.com/atlas/events/april-2023-ochmra-networking-dinner-168/register


Many developments amongst the association members have
happened since last month. Welcome to Jackie Oswald as the new
General Manager at the Ocean Terrace Apartments - Mrs. Viola
Candeloro recently retired after many decades and sold - best
wishes to her for a happy retirement!  In addition to adding rooms,
the Hyatt Place has a new General Manager and Chief Engineer,
congrats to Kyle Johnson GM and James DeFonzo, Chief Engineer. 

Martin Weiler has become the new General Manager at the
Fairfield Inn and Chad Brewer joins him at the Fairfield Inn.
Captains Table has transitioned Chef Michael Warman to their
new General Manager.  Congrats! 

Scott and Angie Lathroum transistioned the Reel Inn Restaurant
to Matt Rishkofski. Welcome to OC hospitality Rishkofski family
and best wishes for the next chapter to the Lathroums. 

Welcome to OC, Highwater Management and congrats to Jeremy
Blackford who is starting a new journey at Macky's Bayside Bar
and Grill. Jeremy joins a familiar face, Julie Hemp, on the lead
management team. Congrats!!

Ocean City Today welcomes back Renee Kelly in the Sales office
and Effectv added Amanda Shick to their sales team - congrats!
Carrie Linch recently began working for the US Department of
State Office of Private Sector Exchange. For many years, Carrie led
the Summer Work Travel committee when at ASPIRE. Welcome to
Kimberly Henn who has joined ASPIRE!

Welcome to the OC business  community Zach Bankert who is
stepping into the ring as the new OC Development Corporation
Director. Best wishes for a relaxing retirement to Glenn Irwin who
spent 22 years doing amazing things for downtown OC! TKU Glenn!

In baby news.....congratulations to Councilman Peter Buas and
wife Logan on the birth of their son. Worcester County Tourism
& Economic Development's Brianna Dix also welcomed her
second child, son Kayden Irving. Enjoy those sweet babies!

Hospitality Highlights
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Sadly, there are many condolences to extend this month. Beloved
reporter at The Dispatch and part-time bartender at Reel Inn, Shawn
Soper departed this life at an early age. Our condolences to his wife
Trish and the Dispatch family.  The Coins Pub family lost hospitality
veteran, Charlotte Kuti. Board member and Director of Harrison
Group Sales, Ruth Waters lost her father.  The Wilde family said
goodbye to Cindi's mother and Ryan's grandmother.  Long-time
Harrison Group employee and Plim Plaza manager, Rich D'Annunzio
passed away.  Incoming Board Member and General Manager at the
Hilton Garden Inn, Lorrie Miller's mother recently passed.
Condolences and hugs to all.

The OC Community Support
Group (CSG) has recently been

meeting and is focusing on
ensuring the J1 Summer Work

Travel students have a positive,
welcoming cultural experience

this season.  Welcome bags are  
being planned and will be

assembled by the Parish at
Holy Savior on 17th Street. 

 They are seeking donations for
the items needed for the

welcome bags which include:
towels, toiletries, paper

products, laundry and dish
detergent, first aid items, dry

food items and Dollar Tree gift
cards.  Questions, contact Patty

Fingles or Lisa Stevens at 
410-289-0652 or

office@stmaryholysavior.com. 



The CSG will be planning safety
nights to introduce the

students to public safety, as
well as, other activities to make

the students feel welcome. If
you'd like to serve on the

committee, contact the OC
Chamber of Commerce.



Check out the updated site and

direct your students to:



SummerWorkTravelOCMD.com

 A list of seasonal housing 
 is being compiled by the
Chamber of Commerce. If

you have housing available
and would like to be

included on the list, please
call 410-213-0552 or email

amy@oceancity.org

SEASONAL HOUSING

http://www.summerworktravelocmd.com/
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Member Mentions Promote OCHMRA
Dining Members

Check out page 14, our
Dining Guide promoting
the QR Code - the code

leads to the DINE page on
our website,

ocvisitor.com.  This allows
for the most-up-to-date
restaurant information. 
 Please share on social, 

 post on your front desks,
in the elevators, email it

to your guests and groups
- feel free to use it

however you'd like!
Thanks for helping us
promote our local OC

restaurants!

The Grand Hotel on the boardwalk and 21st Street has remodeled all
their guest rooms - stop by and check them out - gorgeous!

Kudos to The Boardwalk Hotel Group as all 3 properties (Days Inn,
Howard Johnson Inn, Howard Johnson Plaza) yet again received brand
recognition for being in the top 10% of their respective brands.  Days
Inn is receiving the honor for the third year in a row, placing in top
10% of 1500 other Days Inns!  Howard Johnson Plaza is in its eighth
year and Howard Johnson Inn has placed two years straight. Keep up
the awesome hospitality folks!!

Carousel Oceanfront Resort has remodeled Reef 118 Oceanfront
Restaurant. Complete with a bright, light, modern look, the restaurant
view of the Atlantic ocean is breathtaking! A ribbon cutting is on April
6th at 4:30pm. 

Allied member, Enradius is extending a complimentary report so you
can figure out where your visitors came from. This report will show
where people originate, where they were before they stopped into
your business, their marketing persona and what zip codes matter to
you most. Enradius has also developed NEEDWORKING, a platform for
communicating with members and great place to find job seekers.
Schedule a quick 15 minute meeting with Dave Carberry at:
https://tinyurl.com/mrxp9uw8 or email:  dave@enradius.com

The Supreme Court has
taken up a case that could

curtail disability rights
campaigners and stop the

frivolous accessibility
lawsuits that have

targeted many of our
members.  Read more at

this link:
NBC News Story

OC Tourism is launching OC
Central - a software tool to
provide marketing partners

the ability to allow you to
access and review your

listings on OCOcean.com. It
will also allow you access to

marketing opportunities
and more! For more info, go
to their March Newsletter, 

OC News
or connect with Director of

Sales, Kim Mueller at
kmueller@oceancitymd.gov

https://ocvisitor.com/dine/
https://ocvisitor.com/dine/
https://tinyurl.com/mrxp9uw8
mailto:dave@enradius.com
https://ocvisitor.com/dine/
https://www.nbcnews.com/politics/supreme-court/disability-rights-activist-faces-supreme-court-showdown-hotel-accessib-rcna76512
https://www.ococean.com/application/files/2616/7888/8840/Tourism_Newsletter_March2023.pdf


THANK YOU    THANK YOU     THANK YOU  --  EXPO VOLUNTEERS!

It takes a village to make the Expo successful!  We owe an enormous amount of gratitude to our
fabulous volunteers:  

Alexandra Marginean & Melania Anton, Princess Royale; Angelique Litherland, Hyatt Place;
Angie Lathroum, Reel Inn; Annemarie Dickerson, King Cole Farm; Bob Torrey, Happy Jack
Pancake House; Buddy Dykes, Long & Foster/Doodle Design; Chuck Scott, TD Digital,  Keith
Whisenant, Ralph, & Courtney Blackford, Residence Inn; Meghan Odegaard & Karen Novell,
Boardwalk Hotel Group; Danelle and Saylor Amos, Beachwalk OC Hotel Group; Danielle
Rickett, Princess Bayside; Deb Carven, Apollo Edison;  Fred Thompson, Hampton Inn
Rehoboth; Harry & Madalaine How, Jennifer How MAD Design Group; Jackie Oswald, Ocean
Terrace OC Hotel Group; Judy Wilbur & Ronni Lombardi, Real Hospitality Group; Kathy Enste,
Comfort Inn Gold Coast; Lauren Taylor, Captain’s Table Restaurant; Lisa Ayedolette, Flamingo
Motel OC Hotel Group; Marie Hopper, Holiday Inn Express North;  Nancy Howard OC
Museum,  Pat Harman, Grand Hotel; Patricia Smith, Castle in the Sand Hotel; Renee Seiden
Harrison Group; Rina Thaler, OC Art League; Ryan Wilde, The Tides Inn; Sally Foster &
Suzanne Frey, Hilton Garden Inn;  Suzanne Jackson Jolly Roger Parks; Suzie & Craig McElroy
CG Accounting Group; Teri DiPerna, Leslie Croney and Jim Parkinson and the American
Legion Riders.  

 49th Annual 
Trade EXPO

PICS 
 click here

Congrats to MD World Food Championship Qualifier Winner  
 Common Ground Hospitality - Hooked

Christian Constantino & Jason Dietterick

https://www.flickr.com/photos/28668024@N04/albums/72177720297257905/with/51929108062/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/28668024@N04/albums/72177720297257905/with/51929108062/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/28668024@N04/albums/72177720297257905/with/51929108062/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/28668024@N04/albums/72177720297257905/with/51929108062/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/28668024@N04/albums/72177720297257905/with/51929108062/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/28668024@N04/albums/72177720297257905/with/51929108062/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/28668024@N04/albums/72177720297257905/with/51929108062/


Community Connections - United Way Lower Eastern Shore




















